
Q2 & Q3 2024 Better late than never!

Join us for Crab Con 2025!

Join us in person and online in 2025!



Wait? Did you miss Crab Con 2024?
Check it out!

 







Get festive with LHCOS on Facebook

It's just another great reason to follow!

LHCOS Facebook

Check out our newest approved
shops

"This shop is the brainchild of Amber, a
dedicated hermit crab enthusiast who turned
her passion into a thriving business. It all
began with a single hermit crab that Amber
adopted for her young daughter years ago."

Crabitude

https://www.facebook.com/landhermitcrabownerssociety


Visit Crabitude

HealingComesFromMe Mia makes cute little crabs and other
pretty things you might just need. She
bases her shop around her values
regarding mental health for all and
advocacy for crabs. Check out her
shop here. 

Visit Mia's Shop

I'm sure we all know Crustacean
Plantation at this point but now their
merch store is official. Rock their
branding and more at the same time
as helping wild crabs. 

Crustacean
Plantation

Crustacean Plantation

LHCOS has a new committee for the Approved Sellers program. We have
already seen great work from the crew with these new shops and much more
organization!
 
They are:
Meredith Hass, Evie Spencer, Kelly Elder, Angela Sayre, Tricia Landers, and
Becca Freeland

https://www.etsy.com/shop/crabitude/?etsrc=sdt
http://healingcomesfromme.etsy.com/
https://www.crustaceanplantation.org/shop


Contest Rules

Something new coming to Claws in
the Classroom!

A new opportunity within CIC could allow you to adopt your own local classroom
(and their crabs) allowing the classroom to have extended access to resources
and one on one help. Keep an eye out for the sign up sheet!
 
Does that mean you can shop Crab Con for even more goodies? YES!

https://crabstreetjournal.org/our-contests/


Other updates:

Hermit House officially has confirmed
second generation captive bred from
2 captive bred parents!

Adoptions are getting an update
thanks to Alison Brandt who agreed to
take over the program. Lots of new
stuff coming there!

Where has the year gone? Follow the
facebook page or keep an eye on
your email to learn how to support
LHCOS by buying an improved 2025
hermit crab calendar. 

Note from the editor:
Did you miss me last July? I had a
good reason. Meet Charles! He had
some trouble getting here but here he
is in his lovely hermit crab button up
home and healthy. He was born July
11th. That means his first birthday will
take place at Crab Con!
 
Thanks for keeping me around, 
Savannah

Land Hermit Crab Owners Society
403 West Washington Street, 62895, Wayne City

This email was sent to {{contact.EMAIL}}
We will scuttle away from your inbox but we might be a little crabby about it.

https://www.facebook.com/landhermitcrabownerssociety
https://www.facebook.com/landhermitcrabownerssociety
https://www.youtube.com/@LHCOS
https://www.youtube.com/@LHCOS
https://lhcos.org/
https://lhcos.org/
https://twitter.com/lhcosociety
https://twitter.com/lhcosociety
https://www.instagram.com/landhermitcrabowners/
https://www.instagram.com/landhermitcrabowners/


Unsubscribe

https://www.brevo.com/?utm_source=logo_client&utm_medium=email
https://www.brevo.com/?utm_source=logo_client&utm_medium=email

